| am very opposed to this bill. As a concealed carry permit holder, this bill is an overreach and infringement on my rights. The
penalty is severe and uncalled for. This once again takes rights away from legal gun owning law abiding citizens and leaves them
open to violence from those who are not. This is another way to squash second amendment rights of Oregon citizens



